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ID: 334519), Reference Document No: 2216381

Spry ORourk, Linda <linda.spryorourke@state.co.us> Mon, Oct 22, 2012 at 9:15 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan <ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>, Alex Fischer <alex.fischer@state.co.us>,
Blair_Rollins@oxy.com, Daniel_Padilla@oxy.com, Chris Clark <Chris_Clark@oxy.com>, Carlos Lujan
<carlos.lujan@state.co.us>

Amber,

Please associate the email below and attached document to facility id 334519.

Also, please un-approve or deny sundry 2221276 that was previously approved in error.

Thanks.

On Wed, Sep 19, 2012 at 3:04 PM, Blair Rollins <brollins@walshenv.com> wrote:

Subject: Reserve Pit Closure for the Stites 28-8 Reserve Pit (Location ID: 334519), Reference Document No:
2216381

Dear Linda,

As agreed to in our August 22, 2012 Legacy Pit Closure meeting, Oxy is providing you the following reserve pit
closure documentation for the above referenced location.

Closure of the Stites 20-8 reserve pit is in compliance with the COGCC 1000 Series Rules, specifically 1003.d
(Drilling Pit Closure), which requires that COGCC Table 910-1 concentration levels are met.

Please note that multiple sundry and/or email and meeting correspondence occurred between Oxy and the
COGCC between 2010 and 2012. Oxy attempts to capture in this email, the associated correspondence and
resolution with the ultimate goal being to provide adequate closure documentation for the Stites 20-8 reserve

pit.

Oxy submitted two Sundry notices both requesting Stites 20-8 reserve pit closure. The first sundry was
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submitted on 8/25/10 and approved by the COGCC on 12/12/11 (reference COGCC document number:
2221276). The second sundry was later submitted on 9/20/11 at the request of the COGCC where some
sundry (tech page 2) information was updated (reference COGCC document number; 2216381). Oxy was not
aware that the original sundry (2221276) would later be approved in December 2011. The COGCC then
proceeded with reviewing the second sundry (2216381) also not aware that the original sundry (2221276) had
been approved.

As part of the review of the second sundry, the COGCC requested additional information and subsequently a
withdrawal of the sundry (reference COGCC document numbers: 2229473, 2229495). In accordance with the
2012 annotated sundry notice(s) that the COGCC sent back to Oxy requesting further information and the
Legacy Pit Closure meeting held on 08/22/2012, Oxy is submitting the attached documentation as information
requesting to close the Stites 20-8 reserve pit, under COGCC document number 2216381. Included as part of
the reserve pit closure documentation:

- Updated Stites 20-8 reserve pit sampling narrative

- Updated Stites 20-8 reserve pit tabulated data

- Updated sampling map

- Supporting lab analytical data package reflecting the tabulated data

Please let Daniel Padilla or me know if sufficient information has been provided to close the reserve pit or if you
require additional information.

Thank you,

Blair Rollins

Environmental Scientist

Walsh Environmental Scientists and Engineers, LLC.
535 Grand Avenue
Grand Junction, CO 81501

Cell: (970) 261-1224
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